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Date: December 10, 2024
 

Re: Updated Gram-negative susceptibility panels

The Clinical Microbiology Laboratories at HUP, PAH and Princeton will implement
updated Gram-negative susceptibility panels. Antibiotic guidance and panel
information can be found at the Antibiotic Stewardship website. There is no change for
testing at Chester County Hospital.
 
Summary of Significant Changes

Streamlined testing for urinary pathogens
Cefazolin susceptibility testing for all sites of infection
Addition of doxycycline, cefpodoxime, and cefuroxime
Expanded testing for resistant Gram-negative rods
Susceptible dose-dependent interpretations for cefepime and piperacillin-
tazobactam to guide providers to utilize optimal dosing when applicable
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